PRINCETON LAUREL LAND COMPANY, L.L.C.
P.0. BOX 643361
VERO BEACH, FLORIDA 32964-3361

TEL: 609-468-4274
July 28, 2014

The Honorable Charles D. Hines, Chair
Sarasota County Commissioners

1660 Ringling Boulevard

Sarasota, Florida 34236

The Honorable John Holic, Mayor
City of Venice

401 West Venice Avenue

Venice, Florida 34285

Gentlemen:

I am the principal of Princeton Laurel Land Company, LLC which owns the outparcels at
the Plaza Venezia Shopping Center located in the southwest corner of the intersection of
Laurel Road and Pinebrook Road approximately one quarter mile west of the Laurel
Road — Interstate 75 interchange.

With the growth that is now coming to the Laurel/I-75 interchange, this area is becoming
a major gateway to Venice, North Venice and Nokomis. In that connection, I am writing
to express my full support for any effort to beautify this interchange area including
seeking funds which I understand may be available from FDOT as part of an ongoing
initiative to enhance prominent entry ways to selected Florida communities.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

PRINCETON LAURE}L LAND COMPANY, LLC
] / F,

/7

J/

By: N
James Halleck Hoeland, Principal

cc: Edward F. Lavalle, City Manager
City of Venice, Florida



